LEWISBORO SENIOR ADULTS
                              NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2021
Hello & Happy April,
Senior Zoom Meetings

*Weekly Senior Meetings
Senior gatherings at South Salem Firehouse continue to be on hold this month.  
We hope to resume in person meetings in May! 😊 More details to come.
This month we will continue to host Zoom meetings Wednesday from 11:00am-12:00pm. 
April 7 “PROJECT HOPE” guest, Amelie Milet, will share information about this crisis counseling program helping our communities cope with COVID 19. Family Services of Westchester is a proud provider of NY Project Hope.  There have been a lot of changes in our lives and trained crisis counselors are available to talk to – confidentially and without charge. This meeting is open to anyone interested.  Use the link below.
Do not forget you can access this call via zoom on your computer, Ipad, tablet, cell phone OR you can call in from your phone.  This can be done by calling the number listed below under the section “Dial by your location”.  I would be happy to help walk you through the steps.  
Topic: Lewisboro Senior Adult Weekly Meeting

Time:  Apr 7, 2021 11:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) **PROJECT HOPE PRESENTATION**
           Apr 14, 2021 11:00 AM

           Apr 21, 2021 11:00 AM

          Apr 28  NO MEETING
HIT THIS LINK/OR COPY TO JOIN THE MEETING:

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/98992877080?pwd=cTc0NHRibUlSU2pBTFZqcGZ5Y3pGUT09 

Meeting ID: 989 9287 7080

Passcode: 2326162

IF YOU ARE DIALING IN FROM YOUR PHONE:

Dial by your location

        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) then follow prompts to enter Meeting ID & Passcode
*Sage-ing International
Zoom meeting with Jerome Kerner, Sage-ing International 
April 15th 3:00pm-4:00pm ~  Contact Pam know if you would like to be added to this list
*Book Club
Zoom Book club discussion with Cindy Rubino ~ Lewisboro Library
April 5th 3:00pm-4:00pm   “The Lions of Fifth Avenue”  
~ Contact Cindy or Pam if you would like to join the book group ~
COVID VACCINE INFORMATION
Many people have received the COVID vaccine however we continue to assist residents as needed.  There have been a few pop up sites in different areas of Westchester. This is an evolving situation and hopefully will improve soon.  Please contact us at the Park & Recreation Office 232-6162 if you need assistance securing vaccination appointments. 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY

 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1April 4th   Sal Miniaci
April 19th Frank Curra

April 23rd Rudy Cornelio
       

Please call Park & Recreation {232-6162} with any questions or concerns
or email Pam at seniors@lewisborogov.com 

We are in the office Monday-Friday 9:00am-5:00pm.  

We will call or email you back promptly!!

Pam Veith, Senior Director 
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